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LCPS FLOODS THE HALLS IN ORANGE!   

 

Welcome Back 

Coyotes! 
Welcome back to another wonderful 

school year at LCPS! We are so 

excited to, once again, be able to 

bring you monthly news about all of 

the amazing things that happen at 

LCPS! It is going to be a terrific year! 

Sincerely, 

Mackenzie Green, Morgan Green, 

T.J. Green, Saraya Eshkawkogan & 

Andrew Rose 

LCPS Students Stand 
Up to Bullying 
By: Andrew Rose 

Stand up to bullying was the 

message! On September 13th, the 

staff and students of LCPS wore pink 

to stand up against bullying. This day 

all started in Nova Scotia when two 

boys, Travis Price & David Shepherd, 

got a group of teens in their high 

school to all wear pink shirts to 

school to show support for a fellow 

schoolmate who had been bullied for 

wearing a pink shirt on a previous 

day. Now, each school year, we 

recognize this courageous act and 

wear pink to show support for those 

who continue to stand up to bullying 

and to create awareness that 

bullying is not ​acceptable.  

Fall Harvest 
By: T.J. Green 

Mmmmm this food is great!  This 

year, Grades 1 through 8 attended 

the annual Fall Harvest in 

M’Chigeeng.  At the harvest, there 

was fun for all!  There was lacrosse 

for the kids, a fish cleaning 

demonstration for all the outdoorsy 

people, and lots of delicious food 

booths! Our classes learned so much 

and had an amazing day! I can 

rightfully say that this year’s Fall 

Harvest was one to remember! 

3 Pitch  
By: Mackenzie Green 

On September 25th, students 

participating on the junior and 

senior 3 Pitch teams competed in an 

exciting tournament! Our junior 

team travelled to Gore Bay and 

demonstrated great sportsmanship 

and teamwork. Our junior A team 

finished first overall and our B team 

only lost one game, taking home 

second place! Our senior A team lost 

in the semi-finals and the B team 

placed third. At the end of the day 

all participants had a great time and 

gave it their all and it paid off! Way 

to go Coyotes! 

Bus Evacuation 
By: Morgan Green 

On September 19th, the students of 

LCPS participated in a bus 

evacuation practice. During this drill 

many people learned about how to 

stay safe on the bus and how to 
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evacuate properly in case of an 

emergency by using the front and 

rear exits. Thank you to all the 

teachers and community members 

that helped make this possible. 

Terry Fox Walk  
By: Mackenzie Green 

Although the official Terry Fox walk 

will take place on October 11th, we 

are currently collecting pledges for 

our walk. So far, we have collected 

approximately $800.00 towards our 

goal of $2,500.00 that will go 

towards cancer research. If this goal 

is reached our Coyote Council, made 

up of our fellow grade eight 

students, are willing to dance in 

front of the school with pink dyed 

hair! What a great motivator to keep 

working towards that goal. We can 

do it Coyotes! 

Orange Shirt 
Day 
By: Saraya Eshkawkogan 

On September 27th, LCPS 

participated in “Orange Shirt Day.” 

Students and teachers wore orange 

shirts to show their support of 

children who went to Residential 

Schools. Orange Shirt Day began 

because of a little girl named Phyllis 

Jack Webstad who was attending a 

residential school for the first time 

and she was so excited. Her granny 

had bought her an orange shirt to 

wear on her first day. When she got 

there, she had to wear different 

clothes and wasn’t allowed to wear 

her orange shirt again. She felt 

worthless. LCPS recognizes that 

education and awareness about 

Residential Schools is important and 

we wear orange because Every Child 

Matters! 

 

Important Dates in 

October  
 Event  Date 

Ms. Davidson’s Class - 

Orienteering 

October 3rd 

Wiki Cross Country  October 4th 

World Teacher Day, 

Wear Fall Colours, 

Juggling Presentation 

October 5th 

Thanksgiving  October 8th 

Intermediate Soccer 

Tournament  

October 10th 

Birch Island Cross 

Country, Terry Fox Walk, 

Kindergarten Bus Safety 

October 11th 

Fall Photos  October 12th 

Career Fair   October 16th 

Bus Safety, Island Cross 

Country 

October 18th 

Island Flag Football  October 25th 

PA Day  October 26th 

Progress Reports Home  October 30th 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


